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AMENDED NOTICE OF INTENTION 

AT 14 SEPTEMBER 2016  

(Further amending the amended Notice of Intention dated 2 December 2015) 

Input Methodologies Review 
 

 
 

1. The purpose of this amended Notice of Intention is to further amend the amended 
Notice of Intention dated 2 December 2015,1 to reflect updates to the timeline for 
completing the Input Methodologies Review (IM Review) in respect of three specific 
matters. 
 

2. The scope of the IM review, as set out in the amended Notice of Intention dated 

2 December 2015, remains unchanged. The timing remains unchanged except as 

specified below. 

3. The Commission’s June 2016 draft decisions package presented draft decisions on all 
input methodologies within the scope of the IM review except the input 
methodologies for: 

a. the Transpower Incremental Rolling Incentive Scheme (IRIS) input 
methodology; 

b. the input methodologies relating to CPP information requirements for gas; 
and 

c. the related party transaction input methodologies. 

4. While these areas are still within the scope of the IM review, we have not yet 
reached draft decisions on them.  

5. In accordance with sections 52Y(3) and 52V(1) of the Act, this notice sets out in the 
table overleaf the revised timelines for reaching draft and final decisions on these 
input methodologies.  
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Process 
Indicative time 

frame 

1.  Draft decision on Transpower IRIS IM Q1 2017 

2.  Draft decision on related party transactions provisions Q2 2017 

3.  Final decision on Transpower IRIS IM Q2 2017 

4.  Draft decision on CPP information requirements for gas pipeline 
businesses 

Q3 2017 

5.  Final decision on related party transactions provisions Q4 2017 

6.  Final decision on CPP information requirements for gas pipeline 
businesses 

Q4 2017 

 
Further detail on the Commission’s process for the IM review is provided in the process 
update paper, also published today. Regular updates on the process, including process 
refinements will also be published on the Commerce Commission’s website 
http://www.comcom.govt.nz. 
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